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PUBLIC NOTICE 

22nd November 2023 
 

Subject: Release of Admit Cards for Stage-II i.e. English Shorthand Test for the post of Senior 

Personal Assistant (Open) in the High Court of Delhi– reg.  
 

With reference to the subject cited above, the National Testing Agency is conducting the 

Stage – II, i.e. English Shorthand Test of the Recruitment Examination for the post of Senior Personal 

Assistant (Open). 

The Admit Cards for the above mentioned examination scheduled on 26th November 2023 have 

been released today.  

Candidates are advised to download their respective Admit Cards from: 

https://recruitment.nta.nic.in/DelhiHCRecruitment/ or https://delhihighcourt.nic.in/ by using 

their Application Number and Date of Birth. Candidates are also advised to read “Important 

Instructions for Candidates Appearing in English Shorthand Examination for the Post of Senior 

Personal Assistant” available on recruitment.nta.nic.in. 

This Admit Card is issued online provisionally to the Candidates, subject to the fulfilment of the 

eligibility conditions. 

• Issuance of this Admit Card, however, shall not necessarily mean acceptance of the fulfilment 

of eligibility of the candidate, which shall be further be scrutinized at subsequent stages of the 

recruitment process. Mere possession of this Admit Card shall not entitle the candidate to 

make any claim to the post.  

• Candidate must not mutilate the Admit Card or change any entry made therein. Any tampering 

in the particulars, photograph, signature, thumb impression in this Admit Card shall be 

considered as Unfair Means (UFM) practice and the same will be dealt with as per Law. 

• Candidates are advised to preserve a copy of their Admit Card in good condition for future 

reference. 

• Admit Card will not be sent by post/mail. 
 

Candidates are advised to visit the Delhi High Court website i.e. https://delhihighcourt.nic.in/ 

under the link Public Notice – Job Openings and the NTA website, i.e. 

https://recruitment.nta.nic.in/ regularly for latest updates. 
 

In case of any clarifications, candidates may write at dhc.spa@nta.ac.in or call the Help Desk at: 011-

40759000/011-69227700. 
 

Sd/- 

Director (NTA) 
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